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Getting the books terralings free paper toys download now is not type of challenging means. You could not unaccompanied going in the manner of book stock or library or
borrowing from your contacts to contact them. This is an extremely easy means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online message terralings free paper toys
download can be one of the options to accompany you in imitation of having extra time.
It will not waste your time. tolerate me, the e-book will enormously tone you supplementary issue to read. Just invest tiny become old to admission this on-line
broadcast terralings free paper toys download as without difficulty as evaluation them wherever you are now.
Landau shows that all experiencer objects are grammaticalized as locative phrases,
introduced by a dative/locative preposition. “Bare” experiencer objects are in
fact oblique, too, the preposition being null. This preposition accounts for the
oblique psych(ological) properties, attested in case alternations, cliticization,
resumption, restrictions on passive formation, and so on. As locatives, object
experiencers may undergo locative inversion, giving rise to the common phenomenon
of quirky experiencers. When covert, this inversion endows object experiencers
with wide scope, attested in control, binding, and wh-quantifier interactions.
Landau's synthesis thus provides a novel solution to some of the oldest puzzles in
the generative study of psychological verbs. The Locative Syntax of Experiencers
offers the most comprehensive description of the syntax of psychological verbs to
date, documenting their special properties in more than twenty languages. Its
basic theoretical claim is readily translatable into alternative frameworks.
Existing accounts of psychological verbs either consider very few languages or
fail to incorporate other theoretical frameworks; this study takes a broader
perspective, informed by findings of four decades of research
High Performance Discovery In Time Series New York University 2013-11-11 This
monograph is a technical survey of concepts and techniques for describing and
analyzing large-scale time-series data streams. Some topics covered are algorithms
for query by humming, gamma-ray burst detection, pairs trading, and density
detection. Included are self-contained descriptions of wavelets, fast Fourier
transforms, and sketches as they apply to time-series analysis. Detailed
applications are built on a solid scientific basis.
Adverbial Constructions in the Languages of Europe Johan van der Auwera 1998-01-01
The series is a platform for contributions of all kinds to this rapidly developing
field. General problems are studied from the perspective of individual languages,
language families, language groups, or language samples. Conclusions are the
result of a deepened study of empirical data. Special emphasis is given to littleknown languages, whose analysis may shed new light on long-standing problems in
general linguistics.
The Puzzler's Elusion Dennis E. Shasha 2006-04-17 Genius mathematician, Dr. Dennis
Shasha, here sets out his latest book-length mind-twister. Made up of many smaller
segments, some of which can be solved by ten year-olds and some which are more
challenging, the detective work requires no more than high school geometry and
junior high school algebra. In every case, imagination trumps knowledge. The
puzzles are set in a larger story of a mathematical detective named Dr. Ecco, his
nephew and niece, and Professor Scarlet, the narrator. Scarlet is essentially the
Watson to Dr. Ecco's Sherlock Holmes, asking the questions a reader might ask.
Each puzzle is posed in a plausible if imaginary real-life setting. There are no
hidden facts, no abduction here, just deductive logic and mathematical thought.
Overlaying these puzzles are the ramblings of Dr Ecco's old nemesis, Benjamin
Baskerhound. He seems to be on the run, but he's trying to tell Ecco his
whereabouts in a way that only Ecco will understand. The evidence builds up and
readers are invited to send in their solutions. The winner will receive a pre-paid
trip to the home of modern mathematics, Sir Isaac Newton's Greenwich Observatory.
Papertoy Glowbots Brian Castleforte 2016-08-23 Origami meets amazing creatures in
a book of paper craft fun! Papertoy Glowbots introduces 46 robots that have the

Language Universals Research Hansjakob Seiler 2000
Epistemic Modalities and Evidentiality in Cross-Linguistic Perspective Zlatka
Guentchéva 2018-04-09 This volume explores phenomena which come under the heading
of epistemic modalities and evidentiality in more or less well-known languages
(Germanic, Romance, Balto-Slavic, Hungarian, Tibetan, Lakandon and Yucatec Maya,
Arwak-Chibchan Kogi and Ika). It reveals cross-linguistic variations in the
structuring of these vast fields of enquiry and clearly demonstrates the relevance
and interplay of multiple factors involved in the analysis of these two conceptual
domains. Although the contributions present diverging descriptive traditions, they
are nonetheless within the broad domain of functional-typological linguistics and
give access to distinct yet comparable approaches. They all converge around a
number of key issues: modal verbs; the relationship between epistemic modality and
evidentiality; the relationship of modal notions with some tense and aspect
notions; the notions of (inter)subjectivity, commitment and (dis)engagement; the
prosodic variation of modal adverbs, the diachronic connections between negation
and evidential markers, the connection with mirativity. The volume is of interest
to linguists and advanced graduate students working in general and theoretical
linguistics, semantics, pragmatics, cognition, and typology.
Linguistic Semantics John Lyons 1995-11-30 This successor to Language, Meaning and
Context provides an invaluable introduction to linguistic semantics.
Information Structure Nomi Erteschik-Shir 2007-01-11 This introduction to the role
of information structure in grammar discusses a wide range of phenomena on the
syntax-information structure interface. It examines theories of information
structure and considers their effectiveness in explaining whether and how
information structure maps onto syntax in discourse. Professor Erteschik-Shir
begins by discussing the basic notions and properties of information structure,
such as topic and focus, and considers their properties from differenttheoretical
perspectives. She covers definitions of topic and focus, architectures of grammar,
information structure, word order, the interface between lexicon and information
structure, and cognitive aspects of information structure.In her balanced and
readable account, the author critically compares the effectiveness of different
theoretical approaches and assesses the value of insights drawn from work in
processing and on language acquisition, variation, and universals. This book will
appeal to graduate students of syntax and semantics in departments of linguistics,
philosophy, and cognitive science.
The Locative Syntax of Experiencers Idan Landau 2009-10-02 A new account of the
peculiar syntax of psychological verbs argues that experiencers are
grammaticalized as locative phrases. Experiencers—grammatical participants that
undergo a certain psychological change or are in such a state—are grammatically
special. As objects (John scared Mary; loud music annoys me), experiencers display
two peculiar clusters of nonobject properties across different languages: their
syntax is often typical of oblique arguments and their semantic scope is typical
of subjects. In The Locative Syntax of Experiencers, Idan Landau investigates this
puzzling correlation and argues that experiencers are syntactically coded as
(mental) locations. Drawing on results from a range of languages and theoretical
frameworks, Landau examines the far-reaching repercussions of this simple claim.
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added cool factor of lighting up, whether using glow-in-the-dark stickers that
come with the book or light sources like flashlights, Christmas tree lights, and
electric tea lights. The 46 die-cut paper robots are created by Brian Castleforte,
author of Papertoy Monsters, along with the hottest papertoy designers from around
the world. Meet the robots and read about their entertaining backstories in the
front, then turn to the card stock section in the back to build them. The
templates are die-cut and ready to pop out, fold, and glue. Bold, colorful
graphics ensure the robots look as amazing in the daytime as they do with the
lights off.
The Puzzling Adventures of Dr. Ecco Dennis Elliott Shasha 1998-01-01 Join math
detective in solving nearly 40 puzzles inspired by methods in computer science and
mathematics. The Tower of Lego, Odd Doors Problem, Spies and Double Agents, many
more. Solutions.
Middle-Class African American English Tracey L. Weldon 2021-02-04 African American
English (AAE) is a major area of research in linguistics, but until now, work has
primarily been focused on AAE as it is spoken amongst the working classes. From
its historical development to its contemporary context, this is the first fulllength overview of the use and evaluation of AAE by middle class speakers, giving
voice to this relatively neglected segment of the African American speech
community. Weldon offers a unique first-person account of middle class AAE, and
highlights distinguishing elements such as codeswitching, camouflaged feature
usage, Standard AAE, and talking/sounding 'Black' vs. 'Proper'. Readers can hear
authentic excerpts and audio prompts of the language described through a wide
range of audio files, which can be accessed directly from the book's page using QR
technology or through the book's online Resource Tab. Engaging and accessible, it
will help students and researchers gain a broader understanding of both the
African American speech community and the AAE continuum.
Pray for a Brave Heart Helen Macinnes 2013-01-08 It was 1953, and nothing could
shake William Denning's resolve to leave the army and return to the States.
Nothing, except one of the largest diamond hauls ever - which, in the wrong hands,
on the wrong side of the Iron Curtain, was a potentially lethal force. In a small
village in the Swiss mountains, Denning discovered that there was not only a
jewellery robbery at stake. In the ruthless world of espionage and international
conspiracy his adversaries were the most unlikely people - and the most dangerous.
The 5-Minute Linguist Caroline Myrick 2019 The 5-Minute Linguist provides a
lively, reader-friendly introduction to the subject of language suitable for the
general reader and beginning students.The third edition adds new topics now at the
forefront of linguistics and updates others.
Language Complexity Matti Miestamo 2008 Language complexity has recently attracted
considerable attention from linguists of many different persuasions. This volume
a thematic selection of papers from the conference Approaches to Complexity in
Language, held in Helsinki, August 2005
is the first collection of articles
devoted to the topic. The sixteen chapters of the volume approach the notion of
language complexity from a variety of perspectives. The papers are divided into
three thematic sections that reflect the central themes of the book: Typology and
theory, Contact and change, Creoles and pidgins. The book is mainly intended for
typologists, historical linguists, contact linguists and creolists, as well as all
linguists interested in language complexity in general. As the first collective
volume on a very topical theme, the book is expected to be of lasting interest to
the linguistic community.
Layering of Size and Type Noun Constructions in English Lieselotte Brems
2012-01-01 On the basis of synchronic and diachronic data analysis, the volume
takes a close look at the synchronic layers of binominal size noun and type noun
uses (a bunch/a load of X; a sort of X; a Y type of X) and reconsiders the
framework of grammaticalization in view of issues raised by the phrases under
discussion. As a result, a construction grammar-approach to grammaticalization is
developed which does justice to the syntagmatic lexical, or collocational,
reclustering observed in the data within an eclectic cognitive-functional
approach.
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Pattern Discovery in Biomolecular Data Jason T. L. Wang 1999-10-28 Finding
patterns in biomolecular data, particularly in DNA and RNA, is at the center of
modern biological research. These data are complex and growing rapidly, so the
search for patterns requires increasingly sophisticated computer methods. Pattern
Discovery in Biomolecular Data provides a clear, up-to-date summary of the
principal techniques. Each chapter is self-contained, and the techniques are drawn
from many fields, including graph theory, information theory, statistics, genetic
algorithms, computer visualization, and vision. Since pattern searches often
benefit from multiple approaches, the book presents methods in their purest form
so that readers can best choose the method or combination that fits their needs.
The chapters focus on finding patterns in DNA, RNA, and protein sequences, finding
patterns in 2D and 3D structures, and choosing system components. This volume will
be invaluable for all workers in genomics and genetic analysis, and others whose
research requires biocomputing.
Approaches to Grammaticalization Elizabeth Closs Traugott 1991-01-01 The study of
grammaticalization raises a number of fundamental theoretical issues pertaining to
the relation of langue and parole, creativity and automatic coding, synchrony and
diachrony, categoriality and continua, typological characteristics and languagespecific forms, etc., and therefore challenges some of the basic tenets of
twentieth century linguistics.This two-volume work presents a number of diverse
theoretical viewpoints on grammaticalization and gives insights into the genesis,
development, and organization of grammatical categories in a number of language
world-wide, with particular attention to morphosyntactic and semantic-pragmatic
issues. The papers in Volume I are divided into two sections, the first concerned
with general method, and the second with issues of directionality. Those in Volume
II are divided into five sections: verbal structure, argument structure,
subordination, modality, and multiple paths of grammaticalization.
Semiosis and Catastrophes Wolfgang Wildgen 2010 The French mathematician René Thom
(Fields medal 1958) died in 2002. In this volume his contributions to biology,
semiotics and linguistics are discussed by a group of scholars who have continued
his work and have shaped the new paradigm of dynamic semiotics and linguistics.
Thom's heritage is full of revolutionary ideas and deep insights which stem from a
rich intuition and a sharp awareness of the current state of the sciences,
including their potentials and risks. The contributions to this volume are
elaborations of papers given at a colloquium at the International Center for
Semiotics and Linguistics of the University of Urbino (Italy), in 2005. The
central concern of this volume is semiogenesis, i.e. the evolution and
differentiation of meaningful («pregnant») forms in the field of symbolic systems
- from bio-communication to language and cultural forms like music, art,
architecture or urban forms. The basic questions are: How are meanings created and
further differentiated? Where do they come from? What kind of forces drive their
unfolding? How can complex cultural forms be understood based on simple
morphodynamic principles? Applications concern the perception of forms by animals
and humans, the categorization of forms e.g. in a lexicon, and predication or
other complex symbolic behaviors which show up in grammar or in cultural artifacts
like the unfolding of urban centers.
Data Mining in Bioinformatics Jason T. L. Wang 2006-03-30 Written especially for
computer scientists, all necessary biology is explained. Presents new techniques
on gene expression data mining, gene mapping for disease detection, and
phylogenetic knowledge discovery.
The Open Handbook of Linguistic Data Management Andrea L. Berez-Kroeker 2022-01-18
A guide to principles and methods for the management, archiving, sharing, and
citing of linguistic research data, especially digital data. "Doing language
science" depends on collecting, transcribing, annotating, analyzing, storing, and
sharing linguistic research data. This volume offers a guide to linguistic data
management, engaging with current trends toward the transformation of linguistics
into a more data-driven and reproducible scientific endeavor. It offers both
principles and methods, presenting the conceptual foundations of linguistic data
management and a series of case studies, each of which demonstrates a concrete
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application of abstract principles in a current practice. In part 1, contributors
bring together knowledge from information science, archiving, and data stewardship
relevant to linguistic data management. Topics covered include implementation
principles, archiving data, finding and using datasets, and the valuation of time
and effort involved in data management. Part 2 presents snapshots of practices
across various subfields, with each chapter presenting a unique data management
project with generalizable guidance for researchers. The Open Handbook of
Linguistic Data Management is an essential addition to the toolkit of every
linguist, guiding researchers toward making their data FAIR: Findable, Accessible,
Interoperable, and Reusable.
Puzzles for Programmers and Pros Dennis Shasha 2007-05-07 Provides problem-solving
techniques to help improve puzzle-solving skills.
Concepts and Models of a Quantitative Sociology W. Weidlich 2012-12-06 While the
volumes hitherto published in the Springer Series in Synergetics have been devoted
almost exclusively to the self-organized formation of structures in physics,
chemistry and biology, the present monograph by Weidlich and Haag deals with the
formation of "structures" (or "patterns") in society. At first glance it would
seem a daring enterprise to deal with the complex processes in society using
concepts and methods first developed in physics. But over the past decade it has
been shown that there is a large class of phenomena in a variety of fields to
which unifying concepts can be applied. This is particulary true of situations in
which a system composed of many parts or individuals acquires a new structure on
macroscopic scales. Indeed, this is the definition of synergetics which I
formulated more than a decade ago, and which formed the basis of my survey on the
profound analogies in the behaviour of complex systems, includ ing those of
sociology (H. Haken: Synergetics. An Introduction, Volume 1 of this series). As I
have pointed out on many occasions, the universal validity of these concepts is
neither accidental nor is it caused by a mere extension of physical rules to other
fields, but is instead a consequence of deep-rooted struc tural properties of
systems of interacting parts which are due to rigorous mathe maticallaws.
Generally speaking, concepts and methods originally used in physics can be applied
to sociological phenomena in two ways.
Formal approaches to number in Slavic and beyond Mojmír Dočekal The goal of this
collective monograph is to explore the relationship between the cognitive notion
of number and various grammatical devices expressing this concept in natural
language with a special focus on Slavic. The book aims at investigating different
morphosyntactic and semantic categories including plurality and number-marking,
individuation and countability, cumulativity, distributivity and collectivity,
numerals, numeral modifiers and classifiers, as well as other quantifiers. It
gathers 19 contributions tackling the main themes from different theoretical and
methodological perspectives in order to contribute to our understanding of crosslinguistic patterns both in Slavic and non-Slavic languages.
Speech Acts in the History of English Andreas H. Jucker 2008-04-10 Did earlier
speakers of English use the same speech acts that we use today? Did they use them
in the same way? How did they signal speech act values and how did they negotiate
them in case of uncertainty? These are some of the questions that are addressed in
this volume in innovative case studies that cover a wide range of speech acts from
Old English to Present-day English. All the studies offer careful discussions of
methodological and theoretical issues as well as detailed descriptions of specific
speech acts. The first part of the volume is devoted to directives and
commissives, i.e. speech acts such as requests, commands and promises. The second
part is devoted to expressives and assertives and deals with speech acts such as
greetings, compliments and apologies. The third part, finally, contains technical
reports that deal primarily with the problem of extracting speech acts from
historical corpora.
Theory in Social and Cultural Anthropology R. Jon McGee 2013-08-28 Social and
cultural anthropology and archaeology are rich subjects with deep connections in
the social and physical sciences. Over the past 150 years, the subject matter and
different theoretical perspectives have expanded so greatly that no single
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individual can command all of it. Consequently, both advanced students and
professionals may be confronted with theoretical positions and names of theorists
with whom they are only partially familiar, if they have heard of them at all.
Students, in particular, are likely to turn to the web to find quick background
information on theorists and theories. However, most web-based information is
inaccurate and/or lacks depth. Students and professionals need a source to provide
a quick overview of a particular theory and theorist with just the basics—the
"who, what, where, how, and why," if you will. In response, SAGE Reference plans
to publish the two-volume Theory in Social and Cultural Anthropology: An
Encyclopedia. Features & Benefits: Two volumes containing approximately 335 signed
entries provide users with the most authoritative and thorough reference resource
available on anthropology theory, both in terms of breadth and depth of coverage.
To ease navigation between and among related entries, a Reader's Guide groups
entries thematically and each entry is followed by Cross-References. In the
electronic version, the Reader's Guide combines with the Cross-References and a
detailed Index to provide robust search-and-browse capabilities. An appendix with
a Chronology of Anthropology Theory allows students to easily chart directions and
trends in thought and theory from early times to the present. Suggestions for
Further Reading at the end of each entry and a Master Bibliography at the end
guide readers to sources for more detailed research and discussion.
Edmund Husserl's Origin of Geometry Jacques Derrida 1989-01-01 Edmund Husserl's
Origin of Geometry": An Introduction (1962) is Jacques Derrida's earliest
published work. In this commentary-interpretation of the famous appendix to
Husserl's The Crisis of European Sciences and Transcendental Phenomenology,
Derrida relates writing to such key concepts as differing, consciousness,
presence, and historicity. Starting from Husserl's method of historical
investigation, Derrida gradually unravels a deconstructive critique of
phenomenology itself, which forms the foundation for his later criticism of
Western metaphysics as a metaphysics of presence. The complete text of Husserl's
Origin of Geometry is included.
Catching Language Felix K. Ameka 2006-01-01 Descriptive grammars are our main
vehicle for documenting and analysing the linguistic structure of the world's
6,000 languages. They bring together, in one place, a coherent treatment of how
the whole language works, and therefore form the primary source of information on
a given language, consulted by a wide range of users: areal specialists,
typologists, theoreticians of any part of language (syntax, morphology, phonology,
historical linguistics etc.), and members of the speech communities concerned. The
writing of a descriptive grammar is a major intellectual challenge, that calls on
the grammarian to balance a respect for the language's distinctive genius with an
awareness of how other languages work, to combine rigour with readability, to
depict structural regularities while respecting a corpus of real material, and to
represent something of the native speaker's competence while recognising the
variation inherent in any speech community. Despite a recent surge of awareness of
the need to document little-known languages, there is no book that focusses on the
manifold issues that face the author of a descriptive grammar. This volume brings
together contributors who approach the problem from a range of angles. Most have
written descriptive grammars themselves, but others represent different types of
reader. Among the topics they address are: overall issues of grammar design, the
complementary roles of outsider and native speaker grammarians, the balance
between grammar and lexicon, cross-linguistic comparability, the role of
explanation in grammatical description, the interplay of theory and a range of
fieldwork methods in language description, the challenges of describing languages
in their cultural and historical context, and the tensions between linguistic
particularity, established practice of particular schools of linguistic
description and the need for a universally commensurable analytic framework. This
book will renew the field of grammaticography, addressing a multiple readership of
descriptive linguists, typologists, and formal linguists, by bringing together a
range of distinguished practitioners from around the world to address these
questions.
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Database Tuning Dennis Shasha 2002-06-07 Tuning your database for optimal
performance means more than following a few short steps in a vendor-specific
guide. For maximum improvement, you need a broad and deep knowledge of basic
tuning principles, the ability to gather data in a systematic way, and the skill
to make your system run faster. This is an art as well as a science, and Database
Tuning: Principles, Experiments, and Troubleshooting Techniques will help you
develop portable skills that will allow you to tune a wide variety of database
systems on a multitude of hardware and operating systems. Further, these skills,
combined with the scripts provided for validating results, are exactly what you
need to evaluate competing database products and to choose the right one. Forward
by Jim Gray, with invited chapters by Joe Celko and Alberto Lerner Includes
industrial contributions by Bill McKenna (RedBrick/Informix), Hany Saleeb
(Oracle), Tim Shetler (TimesTen), Judy Smith (Deutsche Bank), and Ron Yorita (IBM)
Covers the entire system environment: hardware, operating system, transactions,
indexes, queries, table design, and application analysis Contains experiments
(scripts available on the author's site) to help you verify a system's
effectiveness in your own environment Presents special topics, including data
warehousing, Web support, main memory databases, specialized databases, and
financial time series Describes performance-monitoring techniques that will help
you recognize and troubleshoot problems
Doctor Ecco's Cyberpuzzles: 36 Puzzles for Hackers and Other Mathematical
Detectives Dennis E. Shasha 2004-02-17 "Dennis Shasha is the absolute best puzzle
writer alive."—David Gelernter, professor of computer science, Yale University In
the tradition of Sherlock Holmes, Dr. Ecco is one of the greatest sleuths of our
time, a mathematical wizard who uses logic and computer programming to solve
crimes, find treasures, and explore space. Join his team, expand the frontiers of
your knowledge, and match wits with him on intriguing cases like "The Virus from
the Spy" and "The Secrets of Space" and "The Caribou and the Gas." The puzzles
collected here require no formal background beyond arithmetic and elementary
algebra—just lively curiosity and keen intelligence. With thirty-six illustrated
cases organized around eight major mathematical themes (from Combinatorial
Geometry and Geography to Ciphers and Secrecy) this book will encourage you to use
your mind and your computer in ways you never previously imagined.
Advances in formal Slavic linguistics 2018 Andreas Blümel 2021-09-09 Advances in
Formal Slavic Linguistics 2018 offers a selection of articles that were prepared
on the basis of talks presented at the conference Formal Description of Slavic
Languages (FDSL 13) or at the parallel Workshop on the Semantics of Noun Phrases,
which were held on December 5–7, 2018, at the University of Göttingen. The volume
covers a wide array of topics, such as situation relativization with adverbial
clauses (causation, concession, counterfactuality, condition, and purpose),
clause-embedding by means of a correlate, agreeing vs. transitive ‘need’
constructions, clitic doubling, affixation and aspect, evidentiality and
mirativity, pragmatics coming with the particle li, uniqueness, definiteness,
maximal interpretation (exhaustivity), kinds and subkinds, bare nominals, multiple
determination, quantification, demonstratives, possessives, complex measure nouns,
and the NP/DP parameter. The set of object languages comprises Russian, Czech,
Polish, Bulgarian, Macedonian, Serbo-Croatian, and Torlak Serbian. The numerous
topics addressed demonstrate the importance of Slavic linguistics. The original
analyses prove that substantial progress has been made in major fields of
research.
A Comparative Grammar of Borgomanerese Christina Tortora 2014-04-24 This book
presents and analyzes various features of the morphosyntax of Borgomanerese, a
Gallo-Italic dialect spoken in the town of Borgomanero, in the Piedmont region of
Northern Italy. The study is highly comparative, drawing on the literature on
numerous other Italian dialects and Romance languages (as well as English), to
inform our understanding of the Borgomanerese phenomena. Christina Tortora takes
the many unusual and understudied (and often novel) facts of Borgomanerese grammar
as compelling grounds for revisiting and reformulating current analyses of
syntactic phenomena in these other languages. The phenomena treated include the
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syntax and semantics of the weak locative in presentational sentences; the syntax
of object clitics and argument prepositions; the syntax of subjects and subject
clitics; the syntax of interrogatives; clausal architecture; and the relationship
between orthography and theoretical analysis. The principal value of this book
lies both in the rich description of the morphosyntactic phenomena of
Borgomanerese, many of which have not been previously reported in the literature,
and in the consequent novel analyses developed, which contribute insights for
other languages and dialects, and advance our understanding of syntax and
syntactic theory in general.
Manual of Romance Morphosyntax and Syntax Andreas Dufter 2017-09-25 This volume
offers theoretically informed surveys of topics that have figured prominently in
morphosyntactic and syntactic research into Romance languages and dialects. We
define syntax as being the linguistic component that assembles linguistic units,
such as roots or functional morphemes, into grammatical sentences, and
morphosyntax as being an umbrella term for all morphological relations between
these linguistic units, which either trigger morphological marking (e.g. explicit
case morphemes) or are related to ordering issues (e.g. subjects precede finite
verbs whenever there is number agreement between them). All 24 chapters adopt a
comparative perspective on these two fields of research, highlighting crosslinguistic grammatical similarities and differences within the Romance language
family. In addition, many chapters address issues related to variation observable
within individual Romance languages, and grammatical change from Latin to Romance.
Cognitive English Grammar Günter Radden 2007-07-05 Cognitive English Grammar is
designed to be used as a textbook in courses of English and general linguistics.
It introduces the reader to cognitive linguistic theory and shows that Cognitive
Grammar helps us to gain a better understanding of the grammar of English. The
notions of motivation and meaningfulness are central to the approach adopted in
the book. In four major parts comprising 12 chapters, Cognitive English Grammar
integrates recent cognitive approaches into one coherent model, allowing the
analysis of the most central constructions of English. Part I presents the
cognitive framework: conceptual and linguistic categories, their combination in
situations, the cognitive operations applied to them, and the organisation of
conceptual structures into linguistic constructions. Part II deals with the
category of ‘things’ and their linguistic structuring as nouns and noun phrases.
It shows how things are grounded in reality by means of reference, quantified by
set and scalar quantifiers, and qualified by modifiers. Part III describes
situations as temporal units of various layers: internally, as types of
situations; and externally, as located relative to the time of speech and grounded
in reality or potentiality. Part IV looks at situations as relational units and
their structuring as sentences. Its two chapters are devoted to event schemas and
space and metaphorical extensions of space.Cognitive English Grammar offers a
wealth of linguistic data and explanations. The didactic quality is guaranteed by
the frequent use of definitions and examples, a glossary of the terms used,
overviews and chapter summaries, suggestions for further reading, and study
questions. For the Key to Study Questions click here.
Corpus-linguistic applications 2010-01-01 This volume provides an overview of four
currently booming areas in the discipline of corpus linguistics. The first section
is concerned with studies of the history and development of morphological and
syntactic phenomena in English, Spanish, and Mandarin Chinese. The second section
contains case studies investigating the functions and contexts of use of different
morphological and syntactic forms in English, Spanish, Russian, and Mandarin
Chinese. The third section contains studies in the field of genre and register
from settings as diverse as health, call center, academic, and legal discourse.
The final section features papers refining existing, and exploring new, corpuslinguistic methods: dispersions, text mining, corpus similarity, as well as the
development of extraction patterns and the evaluation of tagging methods.
Statistics is Easy Manpreet Singh Katari 2021-04-08 Computational analysis of
natural science experiments often confronts noisy data due to natural variability
in environment or measurement. Drawing conclusions in the face of such noise
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entails a statistical analysis. Parametric statistical methods assume that the
data is a sample from a population that can be characterized by a specific
distribution (e.g., a normal distribution). When the assumption is true,
parametric approaches can lead to high confidence predictions. However, in many
cases particular distribution assumptions do not hold. In that case, assuming a
distribution may yield false conclusions. The companion book Statistics is Easy!
gave a (nearly) equation-free introduction to nonparametric (i.e., no distribution
assumption) statistical methods. The present book applies data preparation,
machine learning, and nonparametric statistics to three quite different life
science datasets. We provide the code as applied to each dataset in both R and
Python 3. We also include exercises for self-study or classroom use.
The Oxford Handbook of Evidentiality Alexandra Y. Aikhenvald 2018-01-18 This
volume offers a thorough, systematic, and crosslinguistic account of
evidentiality, the linguistic encoding of the source of information on which a
statement is based. In some languages, the speaker always has to specify this
source - for example whether they saw the event, heard it, inferred it based on
visual evidence or common sense, or was told about it by someone else. While not
all languages have obligatory marking of this type, every language has ways of
referring to information source and associated epistemological meanings. The
continuum of epistemological expressions covers a range of devices from the
lexical means in familiar European languages and in many languages of Aboriginal
Australia to the highly grammaticalized systems in Amazonia or North America. In
this handbook, experts from a variety of fields explore topics such as the
relationship between evidentials and epistemic modality, contact-induced changes
in evidential systems, the acquisition of evidentials, and formal semantic
theories of evidentiality. The book also contains detailed case studies of
evidentiality in language families across the world, including Algonquian, Korean,
Nakh-Dagestanian, Nambikwara, Turkic, Uralic, and Uto-Aztecan.
The Bantu Languages Mark Van de Velde 2018-11-01 Written by an international team
of experts, this comprehensive volume presents grammatical analyses of individual
Bantu languages, comparative studies of their main phonetic, phonological and
grammatical characteristics and overview chapters on their history and
classification. It is estimated that some 300 to 350 million people, or one in
three Africans, are Bantu speakers. Van de Velde and Bostoen bring together their
linguistic expertise to produce a volume that builds on Nurse and Philippson’s
first edition. The Bantu Languages, 2nd edition is divided into two parts; part
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one contains 11 comparative chapters, and Part 2 provides grammar sketches of 12
individual Bantu languages, some of which were previously undescribed. The grammar
sketches follow a general template that allows for easy comparison. Thoroughly
revised and updated to include more language descriptions and the latest
comparative insights. New to this edition: • new chapters on syntax, tone,
reconstruction and language contact • twelve new sketch grammars• thoroughly
updated chapters on phonetics, aspect-tense-mood and classification • exhaustive
catalogue of known languages with essential references This unique resource
remains the ideal reference for advanced undergraduate and postgraduate students
of Bantu linguistics and languages. It will be of interest to researchers and
anyone with an interest in historical linguistics, linguistic typology and
grammatical analysis.
New Perspectives on Chinese Syntax Waltraud Paul 2014-12-12 Mandarin Chinese has
become indispensable for crosslinguistic comparison and syntactic theorizing. It
is nevertheless still difficult to obtain comprehensive answers to research
questions, because Chinese is often presented as an "exotic" language defying the
analytical tools standardly used for other languages. This book sets out to
demystify Chinese. It places controversial issues in the context of current
syntactic theories and offers precise analyses based on a large array of
representative data. Although the focus is on Modern Mandarin, earlier stages of
Chinese are occasionally referred to in order to highlight striking continuities
in its history. VO order is one such constant factor, thus invalidating the idea
that Chinese went through a major word order change from OV to VO and back to OV.
Another claim often made for Chinese as an isolating language, viz. the existence
of an impoverished inventory of parts of speech, is likewise refuted. Other long
debated issues addressed here include the relevance of the dichotomy topic vs
subject prominence and the role of Chinese as a recurring exception to
crosscategorial harmonies posited in typological studies.
Multi-verb Constructions Alexandra Y. Aikhenvald 2010-12-17 This book surveys
multi-verb constructions in multiple languages from the Americas, showing a very
rich tapestry of typologically unusual constructions, including serial verbs,
auxiliaries, co-verbs, phasal verbs. Where possible, a diachronic perspectrive is
offered.
Caramel Mou and Other Great Piano Works of "Les Six" Georges Auric 2014-08-20 In
the early 20th century, a group of Parisian avant-garde composers known as "Les
Six" rebelled against the current musical vogue. This compilation features a total
of 20 works.
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